
 
 

 

  

 

TO:           Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Rashmi Das 
Assistant Marketing Manager, India 

DATE: August 12, 2024 

SUBJECT:     Raksha Bandhan  
 

 
Greenheck India Corporate office and manufacturing facility will be closed on Monday, 19th August, in 
observance of Raksha Bandhan. Greenheck India manufacturing facility and the corporate office will return to 
work on Tuesday, 20th August. 
 

 
 

Raksha Bandhan is a popular and traditional Hindu annual ceremony celebrated in other parts of the world 

significantly influenced by Hindu culture. On this day, sisters of all ages tie a talisman or amulet called the 

Rakhi around the wrists of their brothers. They symbolically protect them, receive a gift in return, and 

traditionally invest in their brothers with a share of the responsibility for their potential care. 

 
 
 


